
 

 

All incoming Presidents, Vice Presidents, Secretaries, Treasurers 

and any Lions that would like to learn about these offices, we will be having 

Officers Training; come to the one that fits your schedule; 

The first training is Wednesday May 20th 6:30 PM at Westville High School. 

 

The next training is Thursday May 21st 6:00PM at the Lake County Public Library, 

Please note this is at the Dyer-Schererville Branch 1010 W. Rt. 30, which is located 

the 1st light West, past the intersection of Rt. 30 and 41. 

 

The next training is Wednesday May 27th 6:30PM at the Human Resources 

Center 967 Bomber Dr.(Formerly Leopold St.) in Rensselaer, IN, located behind 

the hospital. 

 

Refreshments will be provided and a chance to win a $25.00 Gas Card at each 

training.  For more information contact VDG Randy Greer 1-219-728-8432 

 
Calling All Lion 

Leaders 


